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 Furlough has been a tremendous blessing as it has allowed us to visit many churches and rekindle many 
friendships throughout the United States.  The majority of our travels have been focused on the New England 
area, the upper Midwest, and Texas.  We have put several thousand miles on our vehicle and still have many 
more to go.  We recently had the opportunity to speak at a youth camp where the focus was on missions.  It 
was an informal time where around 80 youth had to opportunity to listen to Tiffany’s and my  testimonies, and 
they were given the opportunity to ask questions.  You could see God was working as many of the questions 
were not the typical everyday questions, but rather, thought-provoking questions about how to do ministry in 
other countries and how to reach the lost.  Pray with us that God would call several of these young people into 
ministry, including missions as the need is so great today. 
 I would like to share another prayer need on the health front.  In November of last year, I had to have 
surgery, and unfortunately, I have had a complication from that procedure and now require another surgery 
Stateside to fix the issue.  Pray that God would guide the surgeon and that He would heal me quickly as there 
is a lot of pain associated with this procedure.  The first surgery required almost 8 weeks to fully recover with 
the first three weeks being in bed dealing with pain relief.  The doctor has told me that this time it should only 
be about 2 weeks for pain relief as the surgery does not have to be as invasive as the previous one. 
 On the Chilean front, thanks to modern technology, I have been able to have several video meetings 
with the leadership.  And so, even though we are not physically in Chile, we can stay very involved with every-
thing going on. The ministry continues to move forward.  The leaders in Chile have been doing a wonderful job 
week after week.  New people have been stepping up to serve when needed.  You might remember that in our 
last letter, I shared with you Rayen’s testimony of salvation and baptism.  She has been living with a man for 
several years and they have two children together, but are not married (which, unfortunately is very common 
in Chile).  She recently wrote to me and expressed the desire to get married.  It is wonderful how the Holy Spi-
rit works in the lives of new believers.  When we return to Chile, I will begin pre-marital counseling with them 
as they plan their wedding. 
 In the coming days, our furlough travels will once again take us into the upper Midwest along with the 
desert Southwest and the Plains states.  Please continue to pray for our safety and health.  Pray that God 
would continue to use us as we visit churches.  Pray also the God would provide us with a small amount of 
new support to combat the rising costs of inflation in Chile.   Thank you for all you do to help us reach the    
unreached in the country of Chile.  
Clifton & Tiffany Booth 


